
	
  

 

 

School Footy 2021  

 

Dear Parents/ Caregivers  

St Francis in conjunction with the SANFL will be offering a 12 week School 

Football competition to our Year 2-6 students beginning in Term 2, 2021. The 

start of the season is fast approaching and we need to start gathering a gauge of 

interest from our students as to how many wish to play. We will need a 

minimum number of players to nominate teams so it’s imperative that you 

return the below slip by the due date. 

GAMES 

Matches will be played at a central oval location, our school has nominated 

West Beach as our preference. All games will run on a Saturday mornings with 

game times being 8:30am for Year 2, 9:30am for Year 3-4 and 10:30 for Year 

5/6. These times may have to vary if team nominations are high but the SANFL 

will try to keep game times the same each week where possible. Team 

structures are as follows 

Year 2 

Year 3/4  

Year 5/6  

COACHES 

Each team nominated will require a coach, team manager and goal umpire each 

week. If you feel you can help in this area, please let me know in the return slip 

at the bottom of this notice. Without the assistance in these roles the teams 

cannot be nominated. 

 

It is mandatory that each person assisting in school sport has current Police 

Check Clearance / DCSI Checks and is a registered volunteer of St Francis 

School. This is a routine process. 

EQUIPMENT 



Players are required to wear football boots. Navy Blue football shorts, navy blue 

football socks and will be supplied with a football guernsey. Players will be 

required to wear a mouth guard during all matches. 

FEES 

Fees cover administrative costs, team registration, training balls, guernseys, 

goal flags, medical supplies and a trophy, which is presented to the children at 

the end of the season.  

The costs will be $100 per player. 

 

Please do not pay any money until you receive your invoice from the school. 

We are required to pay all team and association fees by round 2 of the 

playing season so we ask that all fees related to school football be paid in 

full as soon as possible once the invoices have been issued. 
 

If you wish your child to participate in the 2021 Football season, please 

nominate them on the form below and return this along with the medical 

information form to the school office by no later than Friday 12th March, 

Week 7. More information will be passed on to you as teams are finalized. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further queries. 

 

James Daley  

 

 

Football Coordinator  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Football 2016 

 

 

 

 
 

*********   RETURN TO SCHOOL BY FRIDAY 12TH MARCH 2021 ********* 

 

ATTENTION: James Daley  

 

Name of child………………………………………………………Class: …………………_________ 

 

Child’s Date of Birth: _________________   

 

Please tick where applicable 
 

I’m able to assist as a team coach for my child’s team this year  __________  

 

I’m able to assist as a team manager for my child’s team this year  __________  

 

 

I’m able to be a goal umpire each week for my child’s team   …………… 

  __________ 

  

 

 

Parent Name________________________________ Contact Number _____________________ 

 

Parent Signature_________________________ 

E-mail(important)_____________________________________________ 


